
Rental Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Landlord/Property Manager Name: [Insert Name] 

Property Address: [Insert Address] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I am writing to formally submit my application for the rental property located at [Insert Property 

Address]. As a potential tenant, I want to express my concerns regarding security and the 

necessity for regular security patrols in the area. 

Given the rising concerns about safety in our community, I believe that establishing regular 

security patrols will not only enhance the safety of the residents but also increase the overall 

appeal of the property. A dedicated security presence can deter vandalism, theft, and other 

criminal activities, ensuring a secure environment for all tenants. 

I appreciate your attention to this important matter, and I look forward to discussing my 

application further. Thank you for considering my request for increased security measures. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


